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Dear Steve,

In the spirit of giving and thanks, Giving Tuesday, a national day to celebrate both,
is coming up December 1st.

North Carolina has over 1.6 million residents with a criminal record. These
individuals and their families face a myriad of barriers to successful reentry,
now exacerbated by COVID-19, preventing them from obtaining housing,
employment, education, and healthcare. 

This Giving Tuesday, we’re asking you to Unite for Second Chances with a gift of
$50, $75, $100, $250 or more to CCT.  Your gift will rebuild lives and give a second
chance to hundreds of families through our re-entry and support services
like LifeWorks!, Families Doing Time and our Center for Women,

Thanks again for your past support and current consideration to Unite for Second
Chances, giving men, women and children impacted by incarceration a second
chance to rebuild their lives.

Or, mail your check made out to CCT to:
Center for Community Transitions / PO Box 33533
Charlotte, NC 28233
Sincerely,
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📢📢 Giving Tuesday is one week from TODAY!
The Center for Community Transitions
[communications@centerforcommunitytransitions.org]
Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2020 5:59 PM

To: Steve Johnston

Donate to CCT Today!
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Patrice Funderburg
Executive Director

Copyright © 2020 Center for Community Transitions, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you subscribed to our newsletters, or supported CCT through a contribution

or volunteering.

Our mailing address is:
Center for Community Transitions

P.O. Box 33533
Charlotte, NC 28233
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